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Mayor Joe Hogsett Recognizes Geyer Fire as Certified 
Vendor of the Month 

Certified minority & women-owned business enterprise selected in honor of Women’s History Month 
 
INDIANAPOLIS - On Friday, February 24, 2023, Mayor Joe Hogsett and Director David Fredricks of 
the Office of Minority and Women Business Development (OMWBD) awarded Geyer Fire as the 
Certified Vendor of the Month for March 2023.  
 
“Geyer Fire has been offering their vital services to Indianapolis residents for more than a decade 
now, representing a commitment to our city and its safety,” said Mayor Joe Hogsett. “And as a 
business with ties to the Indiana Latino Institute and the National Association of Women Business 
Owners, Geyer also represents a more diverse entrepreneurial landscape.” 

Founded in 2011, Geyer Fire is a certified minority and women-owned business enterprise (XBE) 
that specializes in installing, maintaining, testing, and inspecting fire systems for various industries. 
Geyer Fire has worked on notable projects at locations including Riley Hospital, Purdue University, 
Ivy Tech, and Indiana University. Rosemily Geyer, the president of Geyer Fire, is actively involved in 
her community, serving as a board member for organizations such as the Indiana Society of 
Healthcare Engineers (ISHE), the Fire Inspectors Association of Indiana, and the National Association 
of Women Business Owners.  
 
“Geyer Fire appreciates the opportunity to be showcased by the Office of Minority & Women 
Business Development and the City of Indianapolis.  We credit much of our growth to the 
connections we have made by participating in events hosted by OMWBD, proving the commitment 
the office has to growing XBE businesses in Indianapolis,” said Rosemily Geyer. “We also greatly 
appreciate the commitment of the members of the community in making introductions and 
promoting Geyer Fire to others.” 
 
Geyer Fire was chosen for women's history month to highlight a successful women-owned business 
in a male-dominated industry.  

 
###  

  
About City of Indianapolis Office of Minority and Women Business Development:     
The Office of Minority and Women Business Development (OMWBD) is committed to serving 
businesses owned by minorities, women, veterans, and people with ADA disabilities. The agency 
helps you access contract opportunities from the city, county, municipal, and privately funded 
projects in Central Indiana.    Businesses interested in becoming certified as a minority, woman, 
veteran, or disabled-owned business enterprise can learn more about the process and connect with 
OMWBD here.   

https://geyerfire.com/
https://www.indy.gov/activity/certify-your-minority-women-veteran-disabled-owned-business
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